There is no set transitional work to be undertaken for English Literature. 

All students begin the course with a new anthology entitled ‘Poems of the Decade’, and no prior knowledge of these poems is expected.

Of course, reading ahead is always encouraged, and other texts - out of copyright - are available online, including ‘King Lear’ and ‘Tess of the D’Urbervilles’, which are studied later in the course.

We wish you all the best with your GCSE results and hope to see you in September.
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